
School Locker - Uniform Shop Reopens

The School Locker will reopen on MONDAY, 8th NOVEMBER under the following
conditions:

● Uniform shop will reopen for bookings only during normal trading hours

● 1 customer per booking (1 customer is defined as 1 student under 16 years with 1 adult

guardian or 1 student 16 years & over or 1 adult)

● Only 1 customer will be allowed in the shop at the one time, all other customers will

need to wait outside

● All customers will need to book an appointment

● All customers are required to check in, using our store QR code

● All customers over 16 years are required to show proof of vaccination

● All customers over 12 years are required to wear a mask inside the shop

Here is the link & QR code, your families need to use to book their appointment.

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/th3qu

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/th3qu

